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Multicultural Day

Dear Parent(s),

We acknowledge and recognize the many diverse cultures and backgrounds of our students and families!  In celebration of our amazing community, students will be exploring their own cultures as a special at home project.  We ask students to create a representation on what their culture means to them. As part of this, we would like you to sit down with your child and help them learn about your family’s history.

Thursday April 13th will be Multicultural/Heritage day at Colebrook and students will be presenting their projects to the other students and everyone is encouraged to wear traditional clothing from there ethnic background.  We also encourage parent participation in helping gather any family information over the next couple of weeks. Please have your child practice presenting at home.  Completed projects need to be at the school by 8:30am on Thursday April 13th. 

Below are a few suggestions:

· Where any ancestors emigrated from.

· A map of where any ancestors emigrated from.

· A display (poster board or PowerPoint) of your family’s special celebrations
· Any interesting discoveries from interviewing your elders (Example: What school was like for a grandparent, what kind of food…)

· The sharing of some form of heritage such as:
· an ethnic recipe 
· traditional clothing 
· traditional games or sports
· flag (can be made with colors)
· an artifact of your heritage 
· music or instruments from your ancestor’s country
· an antique or family heirloom
· feel free to use your own ideas…the possibilities are endless
Your interest and help will make this project more meaningful for your child. Please let your classroom teacher know if you have any questions or concerns.
Sincerely,

Colebrook Teachers 
             Diversity Brings Us Together. Let’s Celebrate!









